
Castletown Primary School
Email Newsletter Issue 2 , Term 3 2018

Dear  Subscribers Name
 
Thank you for the positive feedback regarding our new Newsletter format.
 
World Scout Scarf Day

Today was World Scout Scarf Day.  These are some of our Scouts here at
Castletown Primary School proudly wearing their scarfs.
 

 
Recycling

2L Soda Bottles - Year 6 classes are collecting 2L empty soda bottles (not milk
bottles) for their Biological Science Experiments.  Please drop off to Room 6, 7 or
8 or the School Office.
Empty Shoe boxes - Room 7 is collecting empty shoe boxes of any size, with or
without lids.  Please drop off at Room 7 or the School Office.
Shredded Paper - If you have any shredded paper we are seeking donations for
making paper fire bricks.  Please drop off at the School Office.
 
Canteen

Did you know that the canteen does smoothies on Tuesdays and soup on
Fridays?  Available recess and lunchtime.
 

Assembly hosted by Room 4
Room 4 hosted a "Today Show" style assembly called "Yestertoday".

Well done to our Year 5, Room 4 class for their excellent
assembly.  Their assembly was based upon a tv show
similar to the "Today Show".  It was called "Yestertoday." 

The students shared historical Australian poems and information with the
school and were looking for Clancy of the Overflow.  They "interviewed"
students and staff to present school information.  They even referenced Mr
Palmer's favourite story, "The Loaded Dog."

Merit Certificate Winners
 Congratulations to all our students who received certificates at our
assembly!
Room 1 – Year 3 Chad Burns Brock Littlejohn
Room 2 – Year 3 Regan Ainsworth Chance McKenzie
Room 3 – Year 4 Georgia Durdin Justine Ramsell
Room 4 – Year 5 Lylah Heather Harvey Tate
Room 5 – Year 5 Katelyn Maguire Logan Shanhun
Room 6 – Year 5/6 Dane Bailey Makenzie Tate



Room 7 – Year 6 Ella Roper Emmalee Wood
Room 8 – Year 6 Jackson Bunbury Jorja Heather
Room 13 – Year 3 Sienna Guest Aidan Willis
Room 14 – Year 3 Ashlee Henderson Aaysha King

Ribbit Readers!
Congratulations to the following students who have read 80 nights:
Room 13 Kasey Walsh, Savanah Durrant
Room 5 Zoe O’Sullivan, Casey Reeves, Rhiannon

Willis,
Molly Pechar

Congratulations to the following students who have read 100 nights:
Room 1 Oliver Rose
Room 3 Eden Yetman
Room 7 Tiffany Blakely, Alicia Linden
Room 14 Emelia Ashman, Olivia Stephen (120

nights), Isabelle Critchell (150 nights)
 
 
 

Click here for photo gallery

NCCD Communication
Every year all schools in Australia (government, private and catholic schools)
participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data (NCCD) on School
Students with Disability.
 

The information from the data collection helps guide future policy and and program planning in
relation to students with disability. 
 
Please click here for further information

100 Days Celebration
Thursday 26th July 2018 celebrated 100 days of school.
 
 
 

Room 21 celebrated 100 days of school with 100's and 1000's on strawberries, drawing and writing
about what they have enjoyed at school so far! 

http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=aHR0cDovL2Nhc3RsZXRvd25wcmltYXJ5c2Nob29sLndhLmVkdS5hdS91cGxvYWRlZF9maWxlcy9tZWRpYS9uY2NkX2NvbW11bml0eV9jb21tdW5pY2F0aW9uLnBkZg,,&newsletter_mail_id=44
http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/256


 

STEM Term 3
This term STEM Student Leader activities are based around the theme of
"Flight".
Our STEM Portfolio Leaders and Assistants have been busy teaching our
students about making Paper Planes.  Each year level is having fun making

planes and then testing them in a Fly-Off.  We have a Boy Fly-Off, Girl Fly-Off and a combined Fly-off.
 
In Week 5, we are celebrating National Science Week - Game Changers and Change Makers.  Each
lunchtime children will be able to come and join in a different STEM activity based upon Flight.
On Friday, 17th August, each class will have a Fly-Off for their class to determine a class
representative for the Castletown Primary School Paper Plane Challenge to be held on Parent Open
Night in Week 7.
 
Click here to view a Gallery of the Year 1 and Year 2 Paper Plane STEM Challenge.

5c Challenge Fundraiser
And the winner is.......
Can you remember the 5c Challenge that we held from Monday 11 June to
Friday 22 June?

The winning class was Room 21 and the total raised by the school was $902.05.

On the last day of school, Miss Stokes' Year 1 class celebrated with an ice-cream party. 

http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/254


 
Thank you to everyone who contributed their small change, it will help us reach our
fundraising goal a lot sooner! We are raising money to install sun shades over one of our
playgrounds.

Young Farmers Challenge Esperance Show
The Esperance & Districts Agricultural Show has a new section this year.  
It is aimed at farm children and they are encouraged to enter this exciting
new section.
 

 

YOUNG FARMERS CHALLENGE

First: $50, Second: $30, Third: $20
Champion Exhibit Rosette
Entry: $5.00
To be displayed in a space of 60cm x 60cm – points for skill in each craft,
quality and presentation.
Chose any four from the following list:
Sheaf of grain or legumes (10cm round)
Plot of pasture (20cm x 20cm)
Piece of metalwork or woodwork
Cake or biscuits x 3
Piece of knitting or sewing
Collection of 3 vegetables
 
Age range:
Y1 14 – 17 years
Y2 9 – 13 years
Y3 5 to 8 years
 
Applications close Friday Oct 12th

Contact the Esperance & Districts Agricultural Society for more information
on Wednesday mornings from 9-12. 
 
Phone: 90712598
Fax: 90715525

School Photos
Our School Photos will be taken on Monday 6th August, Tuesday

7th August and Thursday 9th August 2018
Our School Photos will be taken on:

Monday 6th August 2018
Tuesday 7th August 2018
 Thursday 9th August 2018
Class Photos/Portraits:

Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or not, for the
school’s pictorial history.
The school has chosen to use the online ordering system. Your child will be given an online
ordering instruction slip and a unique student code for you to follow and place you order
online via the internet.
The expiry date for online ordering is the 15.08.2018. Any orders received after this date are
treated as re orders and will incur a $30.00 reorder charge on top of your order you wish to
purchase.  You can email your order request through to reorders.perth@msp.com.au or call
our office on 08 9240 8000

Family Photos:
Envelopes can be obtained from Administration.

Family photos are being taken each morning before school.
Please ensure that your family envelope with enclosed payment is handed to the
Photographers on photo day.
Please note: The Photographers are not permitted to open the envelopes and cannot provide
change.

reorders.perth@msp.com.au%20
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Special/Sports Group Photos:
If your child is in a Special/Sports photo you will receive a link and password to the online
gallery after photo day, where you can view and order these photos if required.  These
photos will be packed and delivered with the school’s bulk order.

Please Note: Class Groups, Individuals and Family Photos are not available to view online

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE PHOTO DAY SCHEDULE

Scholastic Book Club
Book club is back up and running with the wonderful help from our P&C. 
Brochures have been given to the students and all books orders can be placed
online.
 

Issue No 5 is due online by 3rd August 2018
 
 
To place a loop order click here
 
Any queries please contact Jen Sage on 0413 581 771.

 
 

Coming Events

Community Events
Welcome to our Community Events Page                  

 

Yours sincerely
 
Castletown Primary School

http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=aHR0cHM6Ly9teWJvb2tjbHVicy5zY2hvbGFzdGljLmNvbS5hdS9QYXJlbnQvUmVnaXN0ZXIuYXNweA,,&newsletter_mail_id=44
http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/school_photo_schedule.pdf
http://www.sponsor-ed.com.au/
http://castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/

